
Dear Supervisors, 

I support Point Arena's inclusion in the BID. I objected to the action of the big hotel owner(s) who voted 

us out of it some years back. I have a small home share in my house (one bedroom with amenities in the 

hall) available through Airbnb. My operation is small, and is shuttered during the pandemic, but 

normally generates about $1000/year in TOT for the City! I want Point Arena to be represented in the 

BID despite the additional small percentage I will have to collect and pay. My room is advertised through 

Airbnb, but the BID will help elevate the visibility of the whole town.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Lauren Sinnott 


